
Uniform Changes due to rising temperatures 

Sent via Parentmail 12/6/23 

As summer has descended upon us from nowhere, the sudden rise in temperature is very 
uncomfortable for many. 

In response to this, it has been agreed that students do not have to wear a blazer or tie for the 
rest of the week. However, especially if it is cooler in the morning, sweatshirts and hoodies 
should not be worn to replace them!  

The remainder of school uniform and all full PE Kit is still required.  

  

Best wishes 

The Buckingham School 

 


